FRANKLIN COUNTY CLEAN-UP WEEK IS ALMOST HERE!  The County Transfer Station, located on CR 2060, along with a dumpster at Precinct 4, located at the sand pit on CR 4350, will be open March 9-16, 2024 (excluding Sunday, March 10th) from 8 am – 4 pm.  For Franklin County Residents only, ALL FEES WILL BE WAIVED during the annual clean-up week!  NO COMMERCIAL Dumping will be allowed.  The County WILL NOT accept any roofing material, fencing, batteries, or tires.
